
Friday 17th January 2025 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
I have enjoyed looking at pupil’s Geography books this week 

and looking at the learning which took place during the end of 

the Autumn Term.  I am pleased that we are able to offer trips 

and visitors to enhance both our Geography and History     

curriculum, and that we have a focus on our local area in both. 

Don’t forget that we now have our after-school wraparound 

care provision available for working parents.  Sessions cost £3 

per child, per session and they run from 3.30pm until 5.45pm 

on a Monday to Thursday, and until 4.45pm on a Friday.  The 

pupils who already attend are enjoying the activities they can 

choose from and look forward to attending 

each night.  Please book places via the Arbor 

Parent app. 

Miss Pitts,  

Principal 

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

92.67% 

 

EYFS/KS1 best       

attenders 

1KR 

94.24% 

 

KS2 best attenders  

3DC 

97.04% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1 and 2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4JL 

• White Door - 4SS 

• Blue Door - Year 5 and 6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Times Table Fact of the Week 

 

Our Times Table fact of the week 

is … 

8x3=24    24÷3=8 

3x8=24    24÷8=3 

Reading Corner 

The James Reckitt Hull Children's Book Award is back. 
Children in Year 6 have already started reading and are 
enjoying the books in class, at home and on the       
playground - they're completely hooked!  

 

 

 

Reading at home 

 

Griffin’s Instagram 

Attendance this 

week by class 

 

Nursery 93.12% 

RCM 87.04% 

RLS 84.58% 

1KR 94.24% 

1CS 93.42% 

2HC 94.22% 

2ZP 89.78% 

3DC 97.04% 

3SH 93.75% 

4JL 96.98% 

4SS 95.79% 

5GL 91.85% 

5TW 94.64% 

6AD 96.11% 

6BA 91.67% 

6ZM 88.34% 

Griffin Values 

The focus for next week is: 

Teamwork 

Parent Governor 

We are looking for a parent/carer to 

join the Griffin Primary School   

Governing Body. 

If you are interesting in nominating 

yourself, or someone else; or 

would like more information about 

being a Governor, please contact 

the school office on (01482) 

794122. 


